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On Saturday 10 July everyone got competitive playing our indoor crazy golf game at Woodstock Residential Care Home, just

in time for the start of the Golf Open Championship.

Everyone had good fun cheering each other on and we had lots of hole in ones!

Our crazy golf set is portable, so we could take the competition to everyone.

We all had such a good time working on our putting skills and are looking forward to watching the British Open on television.
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A hole in one??

 

 


